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10 November 2011

Major Projects Assessment

Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attn: Kane Winwood

Dear Sir/Madam,

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT NORTH WEST GROWTH CENTRE
Second Release Precincts

| refer to the proposed development above which the Department of Planning &
Infrastructure is currently assessing.

Rail Corporation New South Wales (RailCorp) has reviewed the proposal and asks
that the following issues be addressed in the conditions for this proposed
development.

Any facility including pipe line to be located inside the railway corridor or likely to
impact on RailCorp infrastructure must be submitted to RailCorp for review and
approval.

Additionally, it is requested that the Sydney Water Corporation contact RailCorp to
organise a meeting to discuss the proposal further regarding impacts on the Rail
Corridor. Please contact Sarkis Yalda of the Rail Corridor Management Group any
time during normal working hours on 8922 4286 to organise a time.

Finally, it is asked that the Department forward to RailCorp a copy of the final
development consent to enable RailCorp to monitor the Applicant's compliance with
rail related conditions of consent. '

Thank you for providing RailCorp the opportunity to comment and please contact me
if you have any further enquires.

Yours sincerely,

/Kelly McKellar
Assistant Town Planner
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